
 Voice of the Seahorse 

The news of the Park Beach SLSC 55th reunion  

September 2015 

Hello again to all members of the former Park Beach SLSC. 

In June we let everyone know that the 55th anniversary reunion of the 
former Park Beach SLSC will be on 5 December 2015. It will be part 
of the Carlton Park SLSC 40th anniversary celebrations.  

During the day the annual Surf Festival will happen. We will be 
mixing with the current club members to celebrate the opening of the 
season and the nearly 60 years of surf lifesaving on the beach. 

The Carlton Park club is making arrangements for a top day that will 
involve much planning and preparation. It should be a big event 
especially if we can get a good turn up from current and former 
lifesavers from the three clubs. 

Park Beach was an important part of the development of the current 
club which was established in 1975 when the earlier clubs were 
amalgamated. It would be terrific if those of us from Park Beach 
could make a special effort to come along and enjoy the day and 
evening. 

Carlton Park needs a reasonable estimate of numbers so detailed 
arrangements can be made. 

It would be appreciated if you could come along so please let us 
know by 10th of October. 

It is an informal occasion with minimal costs and pay your own food 
and drinks. There will be a special edition shirt and hoodie for sale to 
mark the occasion. Details and costs are not settled yet but they will 
be a great addition to your 'stylish' beach wear. 

Just reply to this email by 10 October if you can come or if you 
would be interested in the special garments. This is not a formal 
commitment just to show your interest. 

Best wishes for now, 

…see you on December 5th 

Gil Oakes 
29 Edith Ave.  
Sandy Bay, Tas 7005 
Ph. 036225 3648 

The guilty parties 

The reunion organisers and publishers of this literary masterpiece are:  

Gil Oakes and Brian Dunkin 

We also welcome your contributions to our Web site:  

http://www.parkbeachslsc.com 
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